
April 1, 2021, General Meeting—Zoom Session 


6:00pm 


Welcome message and Presidents announcements by BJ Newell


• New Business on Second Street: The Wine Beach -- BJ

• Dine Out Long Beach, Restaurant & Cocktail Week: April 1-15 -- BJ


Speakers: For and against SB9


• Jacob O'Donnell, Senator Lena Gonzalez’s field representative. Pro SB9.

    

    Member Questions answered 


• David See, Retired City Planner from Lakewood Village Residents 
Association. Against SB9 & SB10.


    Member Questions answered


• Discussion of motion that FOBS join LVRA by having FOBS name included in 
the letter to Senator Gonzalez expressing objection to SB9.  


- Motion proposed by Steve Donavon. Motion Seconded by David Newell

- Motion passed. 


Announcements:


• Beach Clean-up, EarthDay April 22, 6-7 pm.

• Blood Drive at ICONIX, April 9, 12-6 pm 

• Treasurer’s Report 

• Dues announcement and thank you to members who have paid 


Comments from the members


Next meeting: May 6, 2021 — Port of Long Beach 


Meeting adjourned


Minutes submitted by Todd Durham


